






























Liz Kealy
New York Mission Director

May 19,2025

About my sabbatical:


While there are 4 aspects to 
this sabbatical that I shared in 
my last letter, the point of this 
time is God. He is the way, the 
truth, the life. He is the light of 
the world. He is infinite, I am 
limited. Leading others 
spiritually is a privilege and I 
love it, but it isn't easy. I'm so 
grateful for the Holy Spirit's 
guidance and power. This time 
is a wonderful gift from the 
Lord to drink in more of who 
He is. 


That is a great place from 
which to lead others. 


Thank you for your prayers. Your 
partnership in the gospel. It is so 
wonderful having a team of 
people who are standing with me 
in this work.


Grateful to the Lord for you, 
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Dear Friends,


